
 

COVID-19 Update for Devens: March 22, 2020  

As of 12:00pm on March 22, 2020, there are no known reported cases of COVID-19 within the Devens 

Regional Enterprise Zone (Devens).  Today, the Town of Ayer Board of Health received confirmation 

from the MA Department of Public Health that an Ayer resident is the second person in MA to die from 

a COVID-19 related illness.  The resident did have pre-existing condition making them more susceptible 

to the disease.  Our thoughts are with the family and friends of this resident. The full press release can 

be viewed at: https://bit.ly/CORONAAYER . 

The Devens Enterprise Commission (DEC), acting in its capacity as the local Board of Health for Devens, 

continues to monitor the situation in Devens and the surrounding region in collaboration with 

the Nashoba Associated Boards of Health, the Devens Public Safety Officer (Devens Fire Chief Tim Kelly), 

and MassDevelopment and will provide Devens residents with any updates as they become available.  In 

the meantime, the DEC encourages all residents to do your part by following the CDC guidelines by 

staying at home if you are sick, and continue practicing social distancing staying at least 6 feet away 

from others and avoiding public gatherings. Additional details for MA residents can be found 

at: http://bit.ly/MADPHCOVID19 . 

For  immediate questions and concerns, residents and businesses can dial 2-1-1. 

The DEC will continue to post updates for Devens at: http://devensec.com/news.html.  Any Questions 

for the DEC can be directed to 978.772.8831. 
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